
Sunday, January 7, 2018 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum, Clerk 
Haldimand County 
 
Dear Evelyn: 

I am writing to you to inform you that my husband Luc and I would like to attend, and present 

our concerns to Council at the Council Meeting on Tuesday January 16, 2018, CS-SS-05-2018 for 

the Pending Closure and Conveyance of Road Allowance in Lowbanks- concerns and opposition 

to sale as currently contemplated. 

My outline will include: 1. Environmental concerns of a housing structure being built on the 

land fronting Lake Erie, and its continual erosion concerns (pictures included). 2. Our continued 

use of the beach access and Westerly road access next to the proposed building site, which we 

continually use for pleasure and monitoring and picture taking of erosion progression on the 

shore line. 3. Concerns about the proposed building site becoming land locked and a possible 

road access being granted to the land owner who will need access to the proposed building 

site.  

If you have any questions please contact us at: 

Karen Rosinski Letourneau and Luc Letourneau 


